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OSSINING PUBLIC LIBRARY 
BUDGET VOTE 

& 
TWO SEATS AVAILABLE ON 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
The Ossining Public Library Board of Trustees has scheduled its Budget Vote and 
Trustee Election to be held on Tuesday, May 16, 2017, from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. in 
the Ossining High School new half gymnasium. 
 
This year two seats become available with the terms of Ms. Lucinda Manning and Mr. 
Matthew Weiss ending on June 30, 2017. The new term for these seats is three (3) 
years beginning July 1, 2017 and expiring June 30, 2020.  
 
Petition packets for Board of Trustee candidates are now available. Interested 
candidates may obtain a petition packet from the Director of the Library, Business 
Office, 53 Croton Avenue, Monday, and Thursday, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 
9:00 p.m., Tuesday and Friday, between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., 
Wednesday between the hours of 1:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m., Saturday between the hours 
of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., and Sunday between the hours of 1:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. If 
the Business Office is closed, please ask at the Adult Reference Desk on the 2nd floor. 
 
The last day for filing petitions with the School District Clerk is 5:00 p.m., Monday, April 
17, 2017. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mrs. Karen LaRocca-Fels, Director 
Ossining Public Library 
(914) 941-2416, ext. 333 


